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From: Capital Animal Welfare Association
To: Mr. Michael Creed
Date: 24™ May 2016

Free Translation

Dear Mr. Michael Creed,

Capital Animal Welfare Association of China has been paying high attention and
concern on the cruelty situation happened on the greyhound gambling industry in
Macau for a long time. We know that the main suppliers sending dogs to Macau
are from Ireland and Australia. The training of dogs for racing is full of violence
and cruelty. Dogs that are sent to Macau for racing will finally die. There is no
chance for them to be adopted outside the Canidrome.

In the recent years, China has improved a lot to be more civilized and the dog
racing is not as popular as it was in the past. People give up gambling on this
cruel way. Australia has stopped sending greyhounds to Macau. It is
understandable that this kind of violent gambling activity will soon be ended in
Macau.

However, we regret to know that nowadays Ireland is the only country to export
greyhounds to Macau for racing. As we know Ireland is a country that respects
animal welfare and has a good international image, we hope Ireland would not be
only taking in consideration the profit from this cruel activity.

We, Capital Animal Welfare Association representing the animal welfare
associations in China, we ask you, please, to stop exporting greyhounds to
Macau for racing!

Thank you very much!

Yours sincerely,

Qin Xiaona
President
Capital Animal Welfare Association



